
Principal’s Message 

 

Thank you to all the parents who attended high school conferences on 

November 7th, we had a great turn out and we thank you for supporting your 

child’s education! 

 

Once again parents of Elementary students will receive two elementary 

report cards, one on February 1, 2019, and the second on June 27, 2019. We will 

have two elementary conferences, one on November 22, 2018 and the second on 

March 14, 2019. You can access your child’s progress on Parent Portal. Please 

speak to your child’s classroom teacher for accessing Parent Portal.  There will be 

no elementary report card in November. We look forward to seeing our 

elementary parents on meet with your child’s teachers on November 22nd to meet 

with your child/children’s teacher(s). 

 

Regina Huda School continues to maintain its high standards by ensuring 

that students keep up with the rigorous academic program.  Our school is not just 

about teaching Islamic manners and providing a safe environment for children.  It 

is also about high levels of learning  in Arabic, Qur’anic Studies and Islamic 

Studies classes as well as in Language Arts, Math, Science and Social Studies. We 

also expect our students to have excellent behavior both inside and outside the 

school. We take great pride in having our guests speak highly of our students 

behavior and the respect and kindness they show.  

Please make sure that your children keep their place at our school, by ensuring that 

they keep up with their positive behaviors and their work!  If you have questions 

about the work that your child is studying, please contact the teacher to discuss 

this.  

 

 Expansion update: The link is almost complete! We are watching the 

finishing of the walls and ceiling and hopefully will have students accessing the 

link by the beginning of December. Once the link can be used, we will have all 

grade1 – 12 students praying in either the gym or the multipurpose room.  

  

 The opening of our parking lot has been a huge relief to the traffic on 

Sheppard Street and hopefully to your as parents! Once the link is open we may 

need to adjust the pick up again to see if we can accommodate more cars in front of 

the Cortoba building. We will let you know if your pick up location changes.  

 

Mrs. S. Nistor  

Principal 


